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Public Notice 
 
 
 
 

 

We hear by inform the general public that we do not have any kind of Operations 

Other than the below listed Branches or affiliation /Franchises 
 
We here by caution the general public not to deal /undertake any financial 

transactions or stock transactions with any person being operating from any 

place outside Andhra Pradesh which is being purportedly dealt in our name  
Durga Prasad & Co. (www.dpsec.com) 
 
The Public be and here by cautioned that some anti social elements are using 

our Name Durga Prasad & Co and undertaking financial transactions. 
 
We have the branches only at the given locations Gunter, Tadepalligudem,  
Vizag, Mandapeta, Karamchedu, Rajahmundry, Tanuku, Palakoolu, 

Vijayawada, Dilsuknagar, Kukatpally, Tarnaka, Sainkpuri, YellareddyGuda 

all in the state of Andhra Pradesh 
 
We here by inform that we are not responsible for any loss / damages happen to 

any person by dealing by such anti social elements. 
 
 

For any queries please mail us to:  
ig@dpsec.com, kpavan@dpsec.com, info@dpsec.com. 

 


